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22 April 2022 

 

By email  
Ref H202204831 

Tena koe  

Response to your request for official information 

Thank you for your request under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act) to the Ministry 
of Health (the Ministry) on 30 March 2022 for information regarding complaints about 
health practitioners breaching the COVID-19 Public Health Response (Vaccination) Order 
2021. I will respond to each part of your request in turn: 

The total number of health practitioners investigated for potentially for breaching 
clause 7 of the COVIO-19 Public Health Response (Vaccination) Order 2021 (i.e. 
seeing patients while unvaccinated), since January 1, 2022. Please break this 
down by month and region. 

The Ministry has investigated 40 health practitioners in relation to compliance with 
clause 7 of the COVID-19 Public Health Response (Vaccination) Order 2021 between 1 
January 2022 and 13 April 2022. 

All complaints received resulted in enquiries being made. 

Some investigations were initiated as a result of information received about a health 
practitioner or practice that did not relate directly to a complaint for breaching clause 7. 

A breakdown by month is outlined in the table below: 

Month complaint received/investigation initiated Number 
in 2022 

January 12 
February 14 
March 12 
1 April to 13 April 2 
Total 40 

The Ministry does not record the region of the health practitioner and would have to go 
back to review each complaint to provide this information. Accordingly, this is refused 

s 9(2)(a)

s 9(2)(a)

s 9(2)(a)








